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JANUARY MEETING MOVED TO FEBRUARY 2ND 
 

NEWS FROM THE PRESIDENT 
 

Happy New Year.  Guess the Mayans had it wrong after all.  The good news is that means we get to carve our way through another 

year.  The even better news is that we had a great time at the Christmas Party.  Dick Guerrera won the first Nativity Scene and Eddie 

Brook won the auction for the second one.  The gift give away was a lot of fun as always with the stealing back and forth hot and 

heavy.  At the end I was given a walking stick with several carvings from members on it.  I’ll bring it to the meetings and hopefully I 

can convince all of you to add to it.  Thank you for a wonderful gift. 
 

Dues will be $10 again this year (couples are just $10 for both) and are due at the January meeting.  Bring Cash!   

 

I’m sure there has been a lot of carving done over the last three months so make sure you bring something in for SHOW AND TELL. 

 

I’m looking forward to seeing you all at the January meeting. 

 

Keep the chips flying,                        

 

Tom  (The new Sherriff in town) Noller 

 

SNACK VOLUNTEER:      Vince Hale 
 

DOOR PRIZE WINNER LAST MONTH (AND HOST FOR THIS MONTH):    Den Walden  

 
2013  INSTRUCTOR LIST: January – Tom Noller; February – Tom Caster;   March – Dean Walden;  

April – Eddie Brook/Richard Christensen; May – Eddie  Brook/Richard Christensen; June - Bernie Gajdica;   

July - Bob Gaines; August - Bob Case;  September - Steve Crouse;  October – Vince Hale/Gary Goulden 

 

CHRISTMAS PARTY PICTURES 

 

Please let me know if you would like to have a copy of the Christmas Party pictures.  I can email you the whole set (37) or just the one 

you want.  I’ll bring a sheet of them to the January meeting for those who get the newsletter mailed to them. 

 

 

WHAT’S IN STORE FOR THE FEBRUARY 2
nd

   MEETING?  
 

We’re going to get in touch with our whimsical side this month.   These little basswood houses can be modifide to reflect your own 

creativity.  So come on out for the first meeting of the year and lets make chips. 

 

 
  



 

 

    
 

HAVING FUN AT THE CHRISTMAS PARTY 

 

    
 

                   THE NATIVITY SCENE SET UP        CHRISTMAS CARVINGS 

 

 
GIFT EXCHANGE BEFORE THE RIPPING AND TEARING 

 


